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My delegation welcomes the report of the the Executive Director on the 

analysis of the reputational risks to UN-Habitat related to the Sustainable 

Human Settlements Foundation and on the overview of earmarked private 

sector contribution agreements. My delegation is, once again, pleased by the 

remarkable transparency demonstrated by UN-Habitat which should be 

commended and sustained. 

2. Nigeria believes that with this innovative approach, as demonstrated 

through the Sustainable Human Settlements Foundation, new avenues for 

increased, resilient and sustainable financing for the organisation will be 

achieved. We welcome the assessments done on several fronts including with 

the United Nations processes as well as the corporate profile of current 

corporate participant. We are further pleased to note that the private sector 

actors have also committed to the UN Global Compact on human rights, labour, 

environment and anti-corruption. 

3. Nigeria notes that these principles will ensure reputational probity while 

offering UN-Habitat opportunities to advance its mandate. 

4. Thank you. 

 


